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May 01, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update 
regarding our company. Effective immediately, Morton & Jagodich Incorporated has officially 
changed its name to Subsurface Engineering Corporation. 

This name change is a result of our commitment to better reflect our evolving business strategy 
and the expanded range of services we offer. While our name has changed, our dedication to 
providing the highest quality of work remains the same. Our legal structure, office locations, 
and the team you have come to know, and trust are all unchanged. 

We kindly request that you update your records to reflect our new company name. 

All future correspondence, invoices, and transactions should be addressed to Subsurface 
Engineering Corporation. Our email addresses have also been updated to reflect the new name 
(subsurfaceeng.com). 

We appreciate your continued support and look forward to serving you under our new name. If 
you have any questions or need further information, please email info@subsurfaceeng.com. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

SUBSURFACE ENGINEERING CORPORATION
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